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SWOSU's Campbell Receives Service
Award from LOSKAMP
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Making the presentation was Kay Porter, program manager in Oklahoma. Campbell is a
professor in the SWOSU Department of Chemistry & Physics.

Southwestern Oklahoma State University Professor Dr. Brian Campbell of Weatherford

was recently presented a service award at the 15th annual Louis Stokes-Oklahoma
Alliance for Minority Participation Research Symposium held in Stillwater. Campbell has
headed the SWOSU program for 11 years and will be stepping down from that position
at the end of the school year. Dr. Tim Hubin will now lead SWOSU's participation in
the LS-OKAMP program, which encourages minority students to participate in science
research activities and graduate school.  


